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To,

Dr Ruturaj Buwa

Sangameshwar College, Solapur

165, Railway Lines, Saat Rasta Solapur Maharashtra

413001

Dear Sir / Madam

With reference to your Expression of Interest for Virtual Labs Nodal Centre (VLNC), it gives me immense pleasure

to designate your college as a Nodal Centre for Virtual labs. As recommended by you, following have been

nominated from your college.

Nodal Coordinator: Dr Pushpanjali Metri

Nodal Outreach Coordinator: Mr Bamaningappa Bukka

This approval is valid up to 31st Dec 2024 and is subject to the Terms and Conditions mentioned in the EoI and

any subsequent directives as issued by MoE. Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter and acceptance of the

Terms and Conditions.

We thank you again for your interest in the Virtual Labs project and appreciate your endeavour in the service of

the student community. Wishing you all the best!

Sincerely,

Prof. Santosh Noronha,
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